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Collections are down for a number of reasons including fewer special events than in 
2013, issues with ticket issuance equipment, and poor contractor performance. The 
Department of Public Works is still in negotiations for a new contract and anticipates 
having a new contract complete by the end of the summer. 
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The Department of Public Works has had substantial troubles with their old ticket 
issuance devices and has been unable to upgrade without substantial process changes. 
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The rate of booting is higher than projected due to the Department of Public Works 
staffing two full-time booting crews, while only one had been previously available. 
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The Department of Public Works anticipates that the number of exceptions will remain 
high in March. 
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A number of the worst-performing school zone flashers were transferred from solar to 
AC power. However, many of these are still not performing. In one case, camera NO92 
at Carrollton Ave and Kipp Believe School, the flasher is not receiving power from 
Entergy. In other cases, the Department of Public Works is investigating ways to fix 
inoperable flashers on AC power. 
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The decrease in self-paying customers is due to improved performance by the City’s 
new collections contractor over the old contractor. 
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Sales tax revenues are largely up due to new businesses in New Orleans and an 
improved economy throughout the nation. 
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The reported collections in 2012 and 2013 are an overestimate by approximately 
$100K per month due to an overpayment that has been refunded. 
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The Bureau of Revenues had technical difficulties in January that caused some 
collections to be reflected in the February data. 
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The Bureau of Revenues is currently hiring new auditors. The Bureau is also working on 
a contract with an outside firm to perform audits. 

25 



26 



27 



Because of the schedule used for property tax collection, final revenues will not be 
known until the beginning of April. 
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Overtime pay will increase in March due to Mardi Gras. 

36 



The projected surplus in the workers compensation budget is due to an anticipated 
surplus in the Police Department’s personnel budget.  
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The decrease in 2010 is due to retirees transferring to Medicare. Other than this 
transfer, the number of subscribers has remained relatively constant. 
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Fuel usage is anticipated to increase in March due to Mardi Gras. 
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The Office of Coastal and Environmental Affairs has performed a study showing that 
utility usage in the new Library buildings have a number of inefficiencies that are 
leading to higher than necessary utility usage. The City will make recommendations to 
obtain optimal fuel savings. 
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